
Oklahoma City Community College 

Faculty Association Meeting 

February 25, 2020 – 12:30 p.m. – 1:20 p.m. 

 

Chair Angela Cotner called the meeting to order at 12:32 p.m. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved. 

The Treasurer’s report was approved. 

 Ray McCullar Endowed Scholarship: $28.48 plus $10,000 endowment 

 Faculty Association Scholarship: $6,181.12 plus $10,000 endowment 

 MidFirst Operating Fund: $8,540.59 

 Paid members: 65 

 A representative from the Foundation will present at next month’s Faculty Association meeting 

to report on the performance of our endowed funds. 

Scholarship Committee Chair George Risinger reminded members of the Chili Cook Off on March 5th.  

Volunteers who signed up at the meeting were put in a drawing for $20.  Risinger reported that 

depending upon what goods were at the sale, they typically raise between $800 and $1200 for 

scholarships. 

Chair Cotner reported that she met with the President and encouraged him to implement CLEET training 

for Campus Police to identify and work with people with disabilities.  This led to a meeting with the 

Police Chief who was eager to get feedback from faculty.  Chair Cotner explained to him the issues with 

faculty speaking directly with Campus Police and will be addressing this with the President in a future 

meeting. 

President Steward asked Chair Cotner about a resolution regarding Guns on Campus.  This will be 

addressed at a future meeting. 

Discussion of the new Travel Procedures brought up concerns about the number of steps and amount of 

time to get travel approved and the policy being a deterrent to travel. 

Proctored or on-campus exams for online classes was discussed, as administration has told select faculty 

that this practice will end. 

A concern about the AIG representative focusing on extra (fee based) services rather than addressing 

college funds was raised.  That information will be shared with the Benefits Committee. 

Katie King won the $20 for signing up to volunteer at the Chili Cook-Off. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dana Tuley-Williams, Faculty Association Secretary 


